
From: Emily Alewine 

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 9:10 AM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: The Lex Club’s Consumption Display permit 

 

Greetings, 

My name is Emily Alewine and I am resident of St. Paul. I am writing to express my support for 

the The Lex Club’s Consumption Display permit. The owners and management have taken it 

upon themselves to preserve, and better, a neighborhood entity that no one else seemed to care 

enough about to do anything productive. The Lex has the potential to be a unifying facet within a 

neighborhood that greatly needs it. 

I urge you to look beyond the sorted past that the building has had, and look to a future where 

this building/business can act as a model of how to reunify a community from within. 

Warm Regards, 

Emily Alewine 


